Greg Lucey

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Subject:

Greg,

Ryan O'Malley

Wednesday, April 27, 2022 3:06 PM

Greg Lucey

Carol Ann Desiderio; Lisa M. Cagno; Zaheer Samee
Re-consideration of CLEC Appointment

I move reconsideration on the CLEC Appointment made last night.

It has come to my attention that the Personnel Committee did not follow proper procedures, may have
violated the open meeting law by voting by secret ballot, and only interviewed a single applicant from the 11
that applied. | am very disappointed to hear that City staff are implicated in helping pull off this scheme.

Lisa, please send me all CLEC applicant resumes and meeting records where CLEC appointments were

considered.

| also want any emails, other communications, and public records related to the CLEC applicants and the
appointment process going back to January 1, 2022. This is a public records request and you must respond
within 10 business days. This request includes any communications from the Solicitor's Office. If any records
from the Solicitor's Office are privileged then | request to review them in camera as a City of Malden official
holding that privilege.

Regards,
Ryan



Greg Lucey .

From: Amanda Linehan

Sent: Wednesday, April 27, 2022 6:34 PM

To: Greg Lucey

Subject: Re: Cannabis appointee

Hi Greg,

Thanks for the call -- | have decided that | do want to reconsider my vote.
~ Amanda

Amanda Linehan

Ward 3 City Councillor
alinehan@cityofmalden.org
781-873-9224
She/Her/Hers

From: Greg Lucey <glucey@CITYOFMALDEN.ORG>
Sent: Wednesday, April 27, 2022 4:47 PM

To: Amanda Linehan <alinehan@CITYOFMALDEN.ORG>
Subject: RE: Cannabis appointee

You can reconsider your vote if you were on the prevailing side which you were and you do it within 24 hours of the
adjournment of the meeting. Please confirm this is what you would like to do and | would put the item back on the
regular docket of 5/10 to be voted on again by the full council.

From: Amanda Linehan <alinehan@CITYOFMALDEN.ORG>

Sent: Wednesday, April 27, 2022 2:39 PM

To: Greg Lucey <glucey@CITYOFMALDEN.ORG>; Chris Simonelli <csimonelli@CITYOFMALDEN.ORG>
Subject: Cannabis appointee

Hi Greg,

I'm feeling uncomfortable with how things went down so quickly last night regarding our CLEC
appointment and am thinking about reconsidering my vote, which | have never done before. Chris,
I'm copying you here as a courtesy.

After a night's sleep | am not feeling good about how few people we interviewed and would like to
have had the chance to interview more folks. | do not know Deano personally, but the process feels
flawed to me. Even after mulling it over, | do not understand why we had to vote to approve someone
in one night, especially after we lost one candidate to withdrawal and another to a conflict of interest.
| wanted to bring in four people at a minimum and wish we had done so. Greg, what's the process for
reconsidering, so | can decide if that's what | want to do?

Thanks,



Amanda

Amanda Linehan

Ward 3 City Councillor
alinehan@cityofmalden.org
781-873-9224
She/Her/Hers



